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Breton, Mary B

From: shawfarms <shawfarms@zoho.com>
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 9:16 AM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: EV mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern, Governor Mills, etc.: 
 
Please do not mandate the purchase of electric vehicles. This is the land of the free. Please let the people 
of Maine decide for themselves what type of vehicle to buy. I am strongly against such a mandate. Thank 
you. 
 
Sincerely, David Shaw, South Paris, Maine 
 


